To All RMGC members

AWAY Event #3 — Sequoyah CC — Thursday May 20, 2021

Sequoyah Country Club will host the next “away” golf event on Thursday May 20,
2021. Rossmoor will be allocated 20 slots for the event. Since several players did not
get to play in the last event, they will receive a high priority for this event. We will use a
random selection for the rest of the slots.

Start:
Plan on an 8:30 shotgun with check-in at 7:30

Carts:

As with the last away event, there will two players per cart.

Food & Beverage:

There will be a breakfast sandwich served at the first tee and a box lunch and non-
alcoholic drink after the round. There will be a drink cart on the course during the event
if anyone wants to purchase a drink or snack.

Cost:

The charge will be $59 for golf, cart, breakfast, lunch, and prizes.

Sign-up:

If you would like to play, please email Ed O’Dea eodea@sbcglobal.net and get your

check in by noon Sunday May 16, 2021. Let him know if you want to play the forward
tees.

There are envelopes for the checks in the Pro Shop.
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